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Thrive Halloween party
At the beginning of November, we attended the Thrive Hub’s Halloween fundraising 
party, which included games, a disco and fun-filled entertainment from start to finish. 
Fancy dress was highly encouraged, and so we got our hands on some impressive 
costumes and accessories to ensure we stood out at this special ticketed event. It’s safe 
to say that we all enjoyed a spook-tacular night of tricks, treats and dancing.



Meeting baby Nora-Grace
In October, Support Worker Grace announced the birth of her first child, a healthy baby 
girl named Nora-Grace. We couldn’t wait to meet her, and only one month later we got 
the chance to congratulate Grace in person and have cuddles with her adorable baby 
daughter. Welcome to the world, baby Nora-Grace!



Matt’s 40th birthday
A significant birthday calls for something special and Matt fully embraced turning 40 by 
throwing a fabulous party and gathering all of his friends and family in one place. His 
venue of choice was our local rugby club, which was the ideal space for a disco and 
celebrating his birthday in style. 

Matt had an unforgettable 40th birthday and we all had a great time marking the 
occasion by singing and dancing the night away.  



Getting into 
the Christmas 
spirit
Linda recently enjoyed a trip 
to Bury St. Edmunds where she 
did a spot of shopping and 
couldn’t help but get into the 
Christmas spirit with all the 
festive gifts and decorations on 
display. She had a lovely time 
browsing and making some 
purchases before stopping for 
lunch in a café and having a 
cosy chat with support worker 
Sarah.



Eating out
Eating out in Haverhill is easy thanks to the great range of restaurants on our doorstep and 
the local pubs that serve food throughout the day and night. We have recently enjoyed 
an evening meal at The Flying Shuttle and lunch at the Red Lion in Sturmer, both of which 
offer a variety of dishes and something to tempt our taste buds.

Sarah’s new carpet
Back in September, Sarah chose a new 
carpet to enhance the style and comfort of 
her flat and she couldn’t wait for the carpet 
fitting process to start. In November, the 
fitters turned up and each room had to be 
cleared of everything, meaning Sarah had 
to lie on her bed when the lounge carpet 
was fitted and stay in the lounge when the 
bedroom carpet was installed. It was a long 
day for Sarah. However, her home has now 
been transformed and she is thrilled with 
the end result.



Making pizza at Vange Place
Nothing beats a pizza night at home, especially since it means we can get creative with 
the bases and choose our own toppings. We had lots of fun making our own pizzas at 
Vange Place, and you can trust us when we say that they were super-yummy!



Bingo night
In addition to the Halloween 
fundraising party at the beginning 
of November, the Thrive Hub hosted 
a Bingo night to raise funds for an 
omiVista Mobii Magic interactive 
projector. It was a top-notch night 
filled with serious bingo action and 
raffle fun, and we had the chance to 
win some great prizes. 

We didn’t win at Bingo, but Sarah 
walked away with some great raffle 
prizes. She won £10 and a toaster, 
plus a free haircut voucher at a local 
barber shop which she gave to her 
brother Matt.





•	 Vange Place Christmas party

•	 Aladdin panto at the Theatre Royal 

•	 Winter Wonderland Ball and much more!

Here is a list of events that will appear 
in our next newsletter:




